
Open call for Holiday Market vendors 
Issued: Sept. 3, 2019 
 
The annual Holiday Market from Dec. 6 to 8 is fast approaching. The Village is 
looking for vendors who specialize in items such as ornaments, glassware, 
candles, floral arrangements, jewelry and similar items. 
 
Due to space, this is a juried event, and vendors with personalized, 
holiday-themed, and hand-crafted items will be given preference. This is a 
free public event with an estimated attendance of 15,000 to 20,000 visitors 
from all across the Chicago area.  
 
Those interested in applying can complete the vendor application at 
TinleyPark.org/SpecialEvents and return it by September 10 to: 
 
Village of Tinley Park 
Attn: Sue Pall 
16250 S. Oak Park Avenue 
Tinley Park, IL 60477 
 
For more information, call (708) 444-5044 or email vsanchez@tinleypark.org. 


